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Question:   SBT 175 

Topic:  Government consultation of Treasury re. Parramatta-Epping rail link 

Senator Bushby asked: 

Senator BUSHBY—Was Treasury consulted on the Parramatta-Epping rail line project prior to the 
election? 
Mr Archer—Were we consulted? I do not recall that we were, but I would prefer to take that one on notice. 

Answer: 

Treasury confirms we were not consulted on the Parramatta – Epping rail line project prior to the election.  
 
 


